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Every year, Pomona Valley Hospital Medical Center awards scholarships of $2,000 
to Nursing students who are employees of the hospital.  Today, they were handed 
out at a special breakfast to honor these students. The funds come from donors 
who contribute to the Cherie Rudoll Scholarship fund. Cherie was a beloved Chief 
Nursing Officer who died of cancer a few years back. These students work in 
various departments of the hospital and attend college at the same time, which 
can be difficult as we all know. They attend various schools, including Mt. Sac. 
There were four awardees today from Mt. Sac. Three are in the picture as the 
fourth wasn’t able to make it to the breakfast we held today. They are left to 
right—Jessyca Boone, Virginia Mass and Keshonna Barnes. The nurse not pictured 
is Sarah Cline. A very young Reilley Rudoll drew pictures for the nurses as he was 
watching everything going on and presented them to your Mt. Sac nurses. 
I wanted to share this with you all as we hope they become our nurses after 
graduation. 
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